
LB 1387
Senator Hansen has taken recent research and data about fluoride into consideration when it comes to Nebraska's
fluoridation mandate. LB 1387 removes the mandate, leaving the authority up to the people.

-Place a limit on the level of fluoride in Nebraska's water. Fluoride levels can't exceed 0.7 mg/liter of water. 
-Beginning January 2025, each city and village must pass an ordinance through the vote of the people in a general
election in order to fluoridate their water. If no ordinance is passed, the water will not be fluoridated. 


